
Self employment falls again

I have been drawing attention for sometime to the loss of 700,000 self
employed since the lockdowns. The latest figures show that the loss has now
risen to 790,000. Some of this was the direct result of the lockdowns
themselves. Unable to earn a living owing to bans on activity, some decided
to end their self employment and retire, or look for jobs when the lockdowns
ended. Some of it is the result of the toughened tax regime which makes it
difficult for self employed people to gain contracts from companies worried
about tax status questions.  Clearly the more recent falls are not the result
of the lockdowns but of something else.

Self employment offers flexibility, more capacity and competitive pressures
that help the customers. It can also be a good way of life for people who can
earn directly form their own efforts and increase their earnings from doing
more and offering great customer services. I am renewing my proposal to the
government that they should change the tax rules for the self employed to
encourage more to take it up, to the benefit of the economy.
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